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I wish to object to the proposals for development of W3 and W4 Brooklands Farm for the following reasons: 
 
The increase in traffic will not be sustainable on the roads already in a very bad state of disrepair. 
The increase in sewerage, which is not being coped with at the moment, will add more effluent being released into 
the sea thus adding severe pollution resulting in more illnesses for bathers and wildlife. 
The additional pressure on Health Services both in local Doctors surgeries and General Hospitals. 
The loss of agricultural lands when more home produced foods are essential. 
The increased risk of flooding. 
The environmental damage. 
 
It seems to me that no real consideration has been made to properly increase the infrastructure to allow for another 
such development. The impact on civic life for residents already affected by over capacity development, is already 
having a negative effect, more development will only increase the despair for residents seeing such damage to the 
countryside that was once “the garden of England” and is now mainly a building site. 
Signed 
Mrs Vivienne Jones 

 
 

 
 

 




